Jaycees welcome new president

HIGH POINT — The High Point
Jaycees recently welcomed Abigail
Lind as its incoming president
during its end-of-year meeting.

Lind replaces
outgoing President
Caroline Cooling,
who will serve on
the board in 2022
along with Byron
Murrain, Bryan
Dutton, Kristen
Moore, John Shelton
and Cameron Green  Abigail Lind
Marsden.

Lind is the content manager
at Stratagon, a local integrated
marketing and technology agency.
Her professional background
includes teaching and sales with
more than 10 years of experience
in research, copywriting and
editing. She also serves with
several local organizations,
including the Leadership High
Point Steering Committee, the
Young Professionals Committee
with Business High Point-Chamber
of Commerce and in roles with
Visit High Point and Forward High
Point.




